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TWGHSs Student Ambassador Tour to London Concluding Day

The TWGHSs Student Ambassadors Tour to London Concluding Day was held on 18 February 2017, with Mrs. Katherine MA,
the Chairman cum Honorary Supervisor, Board Members and guests attending. The 22 Student Ambassadors shared about
their fruitful experience with guests, while Mrs. Katherine MA, the Chairman cum Honorary Supervisor, encouraged students to share the experience with their fellow schoolmates.
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Student Ambassadors presented small gifts to Mrs. Katherine MA (back
row, left 4), the Chairman cum Honorary Supervisor, Board Members and
Chief Executive as a token of thanks.
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Student Ambassadors performed plays in groups with 4 different themes: “Economy and Trade”, “Chinese Community”, “Education” and “Former Governor of Hong Kong, Lord Wilson”, to tell
their stories of the London tour. Certificates of appreciation were presented to guests, Principals and teachers who provided great support to the programme. Student Ambassadors also presented
small gifts to Mrs. Katherine MA, the Chairman cum Honorary Supervisor, Board Members and Chief Executive as a token of thanks.
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Delegation from the Liaison Office of the Central People’s
Government in HKSAR Visited TWGHs

Led by the newly appointed Deputy Director Mr. TAN Tieniu and officials from the Department of
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Educational, Scientific and Technological Affairs, a delegation from the Liaison Office of the Central
A SRREEF (RiBET)  REEMBIETEEFT (BHEAD) - PE NS ERIEEER  People’s Government in the HKSAR was warmly received by Board Members of TWGHSs on 24 January 2017.
§$%ﬁiﬁ— AR Besides expressing gratitude to the Delegation on continuous support to TWGHs, Mrs. Katherine MA,

A group photo of Mrs. Katherine MA, the Chairman (front row, centre), Mr. TAN Tieniu,
Deputy Director (front row, right 3), and other officials of the Department of Educational,
Scientific and Technological Affairs of the Liaison Office of the Central People’s Governmnet
in the HKSAR and Board Members

the Chairman, introduced the history of TWGHs and the latest developments in TWGHs education
services. Mr. TAN expressed that they would keep supporting TWGHSs, particularly in enhancing teachers’
professional development, deepening the collaboration and exchange with the Mainland, as well as
strengthening STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) education in schools.
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TWGHSs Scholarship Presentation Ceremony
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The TWGHs Scholarship Presentation Ceremony held on 11 March 2017, recognised the recipients of the “TWGHSs
146th Anniversary Scholarship” and 4 other scholarship awards. The awards were presented to students who were
admitted to tertiary institutions with outstanding results in the 2016 Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education
Examination. Established in 2010, the “TWGHs Anniversary Scholarship” aims at recognising students with
excellent achievements by subsidising their university tuition fees and related expenses. This year, of 43
students shortlisted for the “TWGHs 146th Anniversary Scholarship,” 15 students were chosen to receive the
award. TWGHs also offers other scholarships to help deserving students of TWGHSs schools.
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A group photo of Mrs. Katherine MA (front row, right 4), the Chairman cum Honorary
Supervisor; Mr. LUI Pok Shek, Willie, JP (front row, left 4), Chairman of the Committee
of the Association of Chairmen of the Tung Wah Group of Hospitals Scholarships,
Member of the TWGHs Advisory Board cum Chairman 1995/1996; Mr. Senta WONG,
BBS (front row, left 3), Donor of TWGHs Wong's Kong King Int’l (Holdings) Ltd.
Scholarship cum Chairman 2000/2001, Board Members and awardees of TWGHs
146th Anniversary Scholarship
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Sharing Seminar on “GPS to Friends” Social Competence Training Project for Students
with ASD

Sponsored by the Quality Education Fund, TWGHs Ho Yuk Ching Educational Psychology Service Centre has conducted a 2-year social competence
training project for students with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD), “GPS to Friends” from 2014 to 2016 in 5 TWGHSs secondary schools. The
Project aimed not only to develop a programme enhancing the social competence of students with ASD, but also to increase awareness on their social needs among schools and the community.
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The seminar received overwhelming response from
industry professionals.

With the vision of supporting the whole-school approach and cultivating the parent-school collaboration, a total of 31 Secondary 1 to Secondary 4 students with ASD, 60 peer ambassadors,
31 parents, and 217 teachers participated in the Project. After 2 years of implementation and outcome study on its effectiveness, a resource package of this project was published in November
2016. A sharing seminar on the project was held on 28 November 2016 at the City University of Hong Kong, participated in by more than 300 education and counseling professionals from 200
primary and secondary schools. The TWGHs Ho Yuk Ching Educational Psychology Service Centre will disseminate the published resource packages to all secondary schools in Hong Kong to widen

the project’s impact.
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